
From: Sheryl Douglas
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] School Board campaign donation cap
Date: Thursday, August 18, 2022 11:10:48 AM

It is to bad that school board elections have become so political.    I agree that a cap needs to be set for
campaign donations.  I agree with the limits set in 2019.

Thank you,
Sheryl Douglas


